

PO Box 62, Farmington, ME 04938 | 619-861-6498 | info@hishandsforhonduras.org |

www.hishandsforhonduras.org

July, 2016

Dear His Hands for Honduras Sponsors and Donors,

Thank you so much for your support for our children and/or seniors in Honduras. We appreciate it so much and so do their families! We want to let you know a little bit of what is going on in the His Hands for Honduras ministry in 2016.



Four people went on our mission trip to Honduras in July this year to visit the sponsorship programs in our three communities of Rio Blanco, Zolano, and Nueva Florida. We enjoy seeing how much the children have grown and how happy they are when they play and eat together. We took pictures, measured, and interviewed about 150 children. We are very appreciative that 100 children are sponsored and hopeful that the other 51 children will be sponsored soon. We are also accepting donations (which are tax-deductible) to help the unsponsored children with meals and education. Please contact us at the e-

mail above to let us know if you would like to donate to help more children.

In Rio Blanco, our 60 unsponsored seniors, who were being fed once a month, are now being fed once a month, thanks to donors who want to help them get fed more often in a social and spiritual setting. Usually Pastor Abel preaches and sometimes they get to work on a craft. If a senior in Rio Blanco gets sponsored, they get food and/or medicine delivered to their homes, in addition to the monthly meetings. The medical needs of our seniors keep increasing, as there are so many seniors with high blood pressure and diabetes. Sponsorship and/or donations can help provide for their medical needs. If you would like to



help a senior, go to this site: http://www.hishandssupportministries.org/honduras/seniors for more information about sponsoring.



When we see children who are malnourished and not going to school when they should be, or seniors who have no one to help them, we pray that God will help us find some sponsors for them. Perhaps you know someone who might be inspired to sponsor a child or senior in Zolano, Nueva Florida, or Rio Blanco?

Have you thought about sponsoring a child or a senior in honor of a friend or family member? We do have gift acknowledgements that will be sent to those you choose

to honor with your donation and, as always, your donations are tax-deductible and receipts will be issued. We understand

you have many options for giving and we pray you will consider reaching out to help the children and seniors in Honduras.

Many of you may already be aware of this, but for those of you who may not know, we have a Facebook page. You can find it at www.facebook.com/HisHandsSupportMinistries. If you haven't already visited, please check it out and be sure to



"like" us, so we can keep you current on all our activities and other items of interest. We also have group pages for sponsors on Facebook, so if you would like to join the group, please send us an e-mail and let us know.

His Hands for Honduras has planned the following trip so far in the next year:

January, 2017 - Honduras Team members will visit children and their families, and play with the children in the communities of Zolano and Nueva Florida. We also

will update information on the seniors and visit them in the three communities of Zolano, Nueva Florida, and Rio Blanco. We welcome ideas of what you might like to do if you come on the trip with us.

If you feel led to join us on one of our trips, we would love to talk with you about it. That is when you really get to

understand why and who you already sponsor or might want to sponsor. The TRIP PHOTOS on the website will help you to see the kinds of things that we have seen and done:

http://www.hishandssupportministries.org/honduras/trip-photos

Thank you for your support in the His Hands for Honduras Child/Senior Sponsorship Program!

Serving Him,

Lori and Don Hughes

Child/Senior Sponsorship Coordinators

